
 

 

GROTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

GROTON, CONNECTICUT 

(*Attachments are available upon request in the Superintendent’s Office.) 

 

Special Meeting       February 11, 2015 

 

A special meeting of the Groton Board of Education was held on February 11, 2015, in Rooms 1 

and 2 of the Senior Center, for the purpose of conducting a Public Hearing of the proposed 2015-

2016 budget. 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Kim Shepardson Watson, Vice Chairperson of the 

Board, at 6:10 p.m. 

 

PRESENT ABSENT 

 

Mrs. Kim Shepardson Watson, Chairperson Mrs. Rita Volkmann, Vice Chairperson 

Dr. Andrea Ackerman Dr. Kirsten Hoyt 

Mrs. Patricia Doyle (arrived at 7:00 p.m.) 

Mrs. Katrina Fitzgerald  

Mrs. Elizabeth Gianacoplos 

Ms. Mary Kelly 

Mr. Joey Schick 

 

Dr. Michael Graner, Superintendent of Schools 

Ms. Susan Austin, Assistant Superintendent  

Mr. Michael Emery, Director of Teaching and Learning 

Mrs. Denise Doolittle, Director of Pupil Personnel Services 

Mr. Kevin Lemoi, Director of Technology Services 

Mrs. Laurie LePine, Director of Human Resources 

Mrs. Christine Conley, RTM Member 

Mrs. Patrice Granatosky, RTM Member 

Mr. Robert Zuliani, Citizen 

Mrs. Beth Horler, GEA Chairperson 

Mr. Larry Croxton, GEA Vice Chairperson 

  

 Mr. Samuel Kilpatrick, Director of 

Buildings and Grounds 

 

Dr. Graner gave a PowerPoint Presentation [ATTACHMENTS #1 & 2] of the proposed 2015-

2016 budget.  Dr. Graner noted the changes made with the help of Mr. Meltabarger to group 

appropriate object codes together to better reflect actual accounts.  Dr. Graner also noted savings 

and increases to the budget. 

 

The Public Hearing adjourned at 7:13 p.m. 

 

  

 


